Subject: Proposal# 2009006, Internationalized Domain name DNS Update Service

Date: Friday, July 10, 2009 4:21 PM

From: patrick jones <patrick.jones@icann.org>

To: "Kane, Pat" <pkane@verisign.com>

Cc: Craig Schwartz < craig.schwartz@icann.org>

10 July 2009

VIA EMAIL

Pat Kane
VP and Assistant General Manager
VeriSign Naming Services
VeriSign, Inc.
21355 Ridgetop Circle
Dulles, VA 20166

Re: Proposal #2009006, Internationalized Domain Name DNS Update Service

Dear Pat,

ICANN has conducted a preliminary review of VeriSign's request for the Internationalized Domain Name DNS Update Service, pursuant to the dot-com Registry Agreement between VeriSign and ICANN dated effective 1 March 2006, and the dot-net Registry Agreement between VeriSign and ICANN dated effective 29 June 2005.

ICANN's preliminary review did not identify any significant competition or security and stability issues. VeriSign may proceed as proposed.

Sincerely,

Patrick

--

Patrick L. Jones
Registry Liaison Manager &
Support to ICANN Nominating Committee
Internet Corporation for Assigned Names & Numbers
4676 Admiralty Way, Suite 330
Marina del Rey, CA 90292
Tel: +1 310 301 3861
patrick.jones@icann.org
patrickjones.tel